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Welcome Back!

We hope you all had a restful break, even
if it turned into a slightly longer holiday
than expected! We’re delighted to
welcome everyone back to school and
are looking forward to a productive term
ahead.

Upcoming Events Rescheduled

Please note that the trips originally
planned for this week will be
rescheduled, and further details will be
shared soon. Additionally, the Year 12
Parent-Teacher Conference will now take
place on Wednesday, 13th November,
with the timing remaining unchanged.

Lost Property

We kindly ask that if an item belonging to
another student is brought home by
mistake, please return it to school, either
via the Lost and Found or directly to the
class teacher or form tutor. Items like ties
can often be picked up inadvertently
after PE or other activities. Labelling
uniforms, lunchboxes, and other
belongings can be a big help in ensuring
that lost items are returned to their
owners promptly.

MRS. LYNETTE GRANT
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Thank You for a Wonderful Event

A huge thank you to everyone who
attended our Movie Under the Stars
event. It was a delightful way to wrap up
the holiday. We are incredibly grateful to
the Friends of DBS for their hard work
and dedication to making this event—
and so many others—special for our
community. Their commitment is
invaluable, and we appreciate
everything they do to support the
school.

At DBS Ain Khaled, it is the strong
partnership between our school and
families that truly makes our community
special. Thank you for being a part of this
journey with us.
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MRS. MARIE SIBLEY
It was lovely to welcome back the students on Sunday and
to see so many of them skipping in with beaming smiles,
happy to be back in school. Little did we know then that
they would only be back for two days this week. Thank you
for your patience and understanding in this matter and I
hope that you enjoyed some extra family time.

I would like to thank our Friends of DBS for arranging the
Movie Under the Stars on 1st November. I was unable to
attend as I was travelling but I gather it was a great success
and enjoyed by many families. There will be another
similar event in February and we also have the Winter Fair
to look forward to. 

Next week we will be marking Anti-Bullying Week.
Through our PSHE lessons, we regularly teach our children
about how to develop positive relationships and what to
do if they do find themselves in difficult situations etc.
However, every November we have a particular focus
which will include our Odd Socks Day. Further information
regarding this from Mrs. Longmore can be found later in
the letter.

Now that the weather is (slightly) cooler, we are intending
for the children in Y3-6 to start using the sports pitches at
break times when they are available. Children will only be
allowed to play on these if they are wearing a cap/hat so
please ensure that your child brings one to school if they
wish to play on the pitch / court. Please also write your
child’s name inside the hat as they often get misplaced.
Thank you. You may also wish to send your child in with
sunscreen but this should be kept in their school bag and
they should be able to apply it themselves. Thank you. 

As I mentioned prior to the break, there will be some
changes to the newsletter moving forward. The EYFS
section will remain unchanged. Years 1 to 6, Arabic and
Spanish will now post their messages about upcoming
learning and any other reminders directly to Dojo. This is
following feedback from parents.

HEAD OF PRIMARY MESSAGE 

However, we also appreciate that many of you like to know
what is going on in the school beyond your own child’s
class. We are introducing a ‘spotlight’ page where we will
focus on a different aspect of school life each week. We will
also be keeping you up to date with the Ministry of
Education Tarbeya project which is aimed at enhancing
Qatar National Identity and supporting the Qatar National
Vision 2030. Next week we will start the second part of the
project which is about ‘Safe Surfing’, meaning online
safety. We will be sending parent information from the
project via the newsletters over the next few weeks.

Finally, as part of our commitment to Safeguarding and
Well-being, we will be including some articles about how
you can support your child’s well-being at home. Please
bear in mind that these may be more relevant to parents
of children in the older year groups but they may be of
interest.

I really hope that you enjoy the new format and that you
find the Dojo communication helpful. As always, we
welcome any feedback.
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We are delighted to share that our "Movie Under the Stars"
event, hosted by Friends of DBS, was a resounding success!
On 1 November, families gathered for a magical evening filled
with laughter and joy as we watched the enchanting film Inside
Out 2 under the stars.

A heartfelt thank you to our parents, volunteers, and staff for
their unwavering support and dedication. Your hard work
ensured a memorable experience for all who attended. We
also extend our gratitude to our wonderful sponsors, Flik
Cinemas and AME – Al Mana Entertainment, for their generous
gift vouchers, which added an extra touch of excitement to
the evening.

We look forward to more community gatherings that foster
connections and joyful memories!

A N  E V E N I N G  O F  F A M I L Y  F U N !
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IMPORTANT REMINDER: LANYARDS FOR SAFEGUARDING AND WELLBEING
REMINDER

DBS AK

A quick reminder to all parents: Please ensure you wear your lanyards when
entering the school grounds. Wearing your lanyard helps us maintain a safe and
secure environment for our students and staff.

We appreciate your cooperation in supporting the safeguarding and wellbeing of
our school community.

Thank you for your continued support!



SAFE SURFING INITIATIVE
NOTICE FROM MOEHE
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Managing Your 

We understand the importance of ensuring our
children’s safety in the digital world. To assist you, we
are sharing an informative infographic on managing
your children's online activities. This resource highlights
essential tips and strategies for keeping your children
safe while they explore the internet.

For further details and to view the infographic, please
click the link below:

Safe Space - Managing Online Activities

Thank you for your continued support in fostering a safe
online environment for our children.

Children’s Online Activities

https://safespace.qa/en/topic/how-you-can-manage-your-children%E2%80%99s-online-activities
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SAFEGUARDING &  WELLBEING 
P R I M A R Y  N E W S L E T T E R

DBS AK
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SPOTLIGHT OF THE WEEK 
A N T I B U L L Y I N G  W E E K

DBS AK

Doha British School will be supporting Anti-Bullying Week
from Sunday 10th - Thursday 14th November 2024.

This Anti-Bullying Week we urge adults and children alike to come together to
have discussions about what it means to disagree respectfully, how to avoid
resorting to bullying, and how we can all choose to lead by example. 

The whole school community is encouraged to come to school
wearing your odd socks on Thursday 14th November to
celebrate what makes us all unique. This year, we’ll empower
children and young people to not resort to bullying, even when
we disagree and remind adults to lead by example, online and
offline. 
Join us this Anti-Bullying Week and commit to ‘Choose
Respect’. 

Our Junior Leadership Team has created an amazing video for
us. Script written by Maya, and directed by Rivan. 

Please click the play button to
watch the full video.

Well done JLT for getting this important
message across.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T9J6FtNsyb4lScUts7ILtskVXHyJEZGS/view?usp=sharing


8

Primary Newsletter

SPOTLIGHT OF THE WEEK 
P R I M A R Y  N E W S L E T T E R

DBS AK



PRESCHOOL HIGHLIGHTS
DBS AK
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T H I S  W E E K  I N  P R E S C H O O L

Can you build a tall tower at
home? You can use lego,
bricks or even household
objects! What can you
balance on the top?

Practise the Nursery Rhyme
Humpty Dumpty.

Teacher’s Message

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely
half term break. The children have settled back
into school wonderfully and have been excited
to continue their learning.

This week, we’ve kicked off a new science focus,
exploring themes inspired by nursery rhymes.
We’ve been having lots of fun with "Humpty
Dumpty" and learning about balancing and
stability. The children have enjoyed
experimenting with different ways to balance
objects and themselves, engaging their
curiosity through hands-on activities.

Home Activities

Summary of the Week

This half-term we will be focusing on Nursery Rhymes
with a focus on science. Please read the Topic Overview
which details the learning that will be taking place.

Nursery Rhymes Topic Overview.

When entering and leaving the school grounds, please
do not walk through the carpark and use the pavement
instead. It is important that we support the children in
keeping safe in car parks and use pavements whenever
possible.

Due to the unexpected National Holiday, we’ll
be continuing these topics next week, giving
the children even more time to explore and
experiment. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we
look forward to another exciting week of
learning!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nrv495corBc
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-q6gpDW_S02fxkLw9noayhYL-9i_SybP/view?usp=sharing


RECEPTION HIGHLIGHTS
DBS AK
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T H I S  W E E K  I N  R E C E P T I O N

Can your child count their
toys? 

Can they tell you how many
when they add 1 more or
make 1 less?

Teacher’s Message

This term our new topic in Reception is ‘Hot
and Cold’. The children enjoyed our class story
‘Handa’s Surprise’. We discussed how the
story is set in Africa which is a hot country. Next
week we are looking forward to reading ‘Lost
and Found’ and discussing what it is like in the
Arctic where it is very cold. We will be looking at
different Arctic animals.

In Maths we will be finding 1 more and 1 less
with numbers up to 5, including some word
problems.

Home Activities

Summary of the Week

Thank you to the parent helpers who attended the
Freestylers trip with Reception this week. The children
had so much fun, as did the adults. It was lovely to see
the children being independent, supporting each other
and having fun with their friends.

In Spanish, Reception students are starting an
exciting new topic this week called Los
Saludos—"Greetings!” 

They’re learning two friendly ways to greet their
amigos in Spanish: Buenos días ("Good
morning") and Hola ("Hello").



UNLOCK FUTURE-READY SKILLS 
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Doha British School invites young innovators
aged 14-18 to a two-week journey into the exciting
worlds of AI and Robotics! This immersive camp at
City University Qatar’s Lusail Campus is led by
Harvard and MIT graduates, offering hands-on
experience in Python programming, Arduino
projects, and advanced AI concepts like machine
learning and computer vision.

Dates: 22nd December 2024 - 2nd January 2025
Time: 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM
Location: City University Qatar (Ulster University) -
Lusail Campus

Language Options: English & Arabic

Master cutting-edge skills in AI & Robotics
Engage in project-based learning with real-
world applications
 Develop leadership, ethics, and teamwork
skills
Explore advanced AI concepts and build
career-ready expertise

Final Registration Deadline: November 24, 2024

Limited seats available!

AI & ROBOTICS WINTER CAMP PROGRAMME 2024 BY HARVARD AND MIT GRADUATES

To learn more about the event,
please click the link here.

DBS AK
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/12B3LmgSZHQaLVz74oP21c6-gA_ybmmbCMQ99eVqcJD0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12B3LmgSZHQaLVz74oP21c6-gA_ybmmbCMQ99eVqcJD0/edit?usp=sharing



